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3rd March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Emirates Air Line Flight (Cable Car) and The Emirates Aviation Experience, Greenwich 

 

On Friday 24th March 2016 year 1 children will be visiting the Emirates Air Line Flight (Cable Car) and The 
Emirates Aviation Experience near North Greenwich. Year 1 have been comparing the different types of 
transports from the past and the present. Emirates Air Line specialise in school trips so this would be a great 
opportunity for children to use a different type of transport. They will also be visiting the Emirates Aviation 
Experience, where they interact with the exhibits to learn about the life of a cabin crew, the science behind 
flight, why people travel and much more. Please feel free to look up online for more information about the two 
visits. 
 

We will be leaving school at 8.30am and hope to return by 4.00pm. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 

The cost of the visit, including travel by coach, will be £13.50.  As all year 1 children are entitled to a free school 
meal, they will be provided with a packed lunch by Harrisons. However, if you prefer to provide a home packed 
lunch for your child, please indicate below in the reply slip and ensure that it is in a rucksack and clearly labelled 
with their name. 
 

We would encourage parents to pay online via school money online www.schoolmoney.co.uk. However if 
you are unable to do so, please complete the slip below return to your child’s class teacher, in a marked 
envelope, with payment. If you are paying by cash, please bring the exact payment as we cannot provide 
change by Friday 17th March 2017. 
 
 

Thank You    
 
Miss .P. Harrid & Mrs. A. Adhikari  
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 

 
 

Children’s reply slip – The Emirates Aviation Experience, Greenwich on Friday 24th March 2017. 
 
 

Child’s name _____________________________ in class _______________________      

 

          I enclose £13.50                                  I have paid the school online     

 

          My child will bring their own packed lunch                        My child will need a packed lunch from school  
 

Signed__________________________        Date________________________ 

Please return to your child’s teacher in a marked envelope with £13.50 enclosed 

Khalsa Primary School 
Promoters: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Southall 

 

Norwood Green Road, Southall, UB2 4LA  020 8574 9045 / Fax: 020 8574 0108 

Email: info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk; Website: www.khalsaschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 
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